
STAFF REPORT 

 

SUBJECT: Discussion of Permitted Uses of the Zoning Code 

DEPARTMENT: Development Services 

STAFF CONTACT: Steve Killen 

BACKGROUND: 

Staff was previously assigned to initiate actions for the review of the Permitted Uses established by Chapter 154 
and obtain recommendations for revisions, if any, from the Planning and Zoning Commission.     

Staff is requesting direction in regards to the scope of the review and the targeted completion date.  

 


